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These emails 
say it all.

Setting the industry bar for compliant REALTOR® Communication

We have reviewed the above appraisal and found there to be a gap between the estimated 
value and the contract price. In accordance with Fannie Mae guidelines, loan officers and 
REALTORS® can provide additional information to the appraiser.

We wanted to share these best practices to increase the odds of a successful 
appeal/reconsideration of value:

1.  Provide respectful factual commentary

2.  �Provide only sales you feel are comparable that have closed BEFORE the effective date 
of the appraisal

3.  Point out material discrepancies that could alter the final value conclusion

4.  Feel free to call us at the number below to discuss

5.  Please ask your loan officer for our appeal form

We will help mediate if necessary with all parties in the transactions and stand ready
to clarify the appraiser’s methodology. We will stay involved as needed!

Loan Officer
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